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Term 4 Week 5: Friday 11th November 2022 

A Tradition of Excellence 

Just briefly this week... 

WHAT’S COMING UP... 
 
Nov 11 & 12 – P & C Family Portrait Fundraiser 
 
Nov 16 – P & C Disco 
 
Nov 17 – Kinder Kritters - Full Day - 9.30am to 2.30pm 
 
Nov 18, 19 & 20 – P & C Mums Retreat - Gold Coast 
 
Nov 21 – GHS Combined Schools Orientation Day - Year 6 
 
Nov 21 – Year 2 Transition Week 
 
Nov 29 – SGHS Year 6 to 7 - Transition Day 
 
Dec 1 – Badge ceremonies both campuses 

 
Dec 5 - Rehearsal Day - Saraton Theatre 
 
Dec 7 - Christmas Gala Concert at the Saraton 
 
Dec 8 - Presentation Day 
 
Dec 12 - Green Level Rewards - Movies and other activities 
 
Dec 14 - Reports handed out to students  
 
Dec 15 - Year 6 Farewell 
 
Dec 16 - Year 6 - Big Banana Waterpark 
 
Dec 16 - Last day of Term for students 

ATTENTION: Year 5 Parents and Carers 

Selective high schools cater for academically gifted students with high 
potential who may otherwise be without sufficient classmates at their own 
academic standard.  Selective high schools help these students to learn by 
grouping them with students of similar ability, and by using specialised 
teaching methods. 
 
If you would like to have your child considered for Year 7 selective high school 
entry in 2024, you need to apply on the internet using a valid email address 
(not the student’s email address). 
 
Detailed instructions on how to apply and the link to the online form will be 
available in early-October 2022 at 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/.../selective-high.../year-7  

Applications opened on 18 October 2022 and close on 16 November 2022.  You 
must apply before the closing date. 

Kinder Kritters 
 

Our last day of Kinder Kritters will be a full  day of learning fun on Thursday 
17 November.  This session will run from 9.30am to 2.30pm.  Students will 
have a morning tea and lunch break and will need to bring a water bottle 
and a hat. 
 

If you know of any other families who may be looking at enrolling a child in 
Kindergarten at Grafton Public School for 2023, please remind them to 
contact the school as soon as possible. 
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